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& 

REDLANDS EDUCATIONAL PARTNERSHIP 
 

GRANTS FOR SCHOOLS 

APPLICATION DEADLINE – OCTOBER 11, 2019 

The general purpose of the Redlands Educational Partnership (REP) is to generate community 
support and to promote, recognize, and stimulate excellence in education. 

 
GRANTS FOR SCHOOLS 

 

The purpose of the “Grants for Schools” program is to stimulate creativity, develop innovative, school- based, 
instructional projects, add viability to teacher-student relationships, and motivate implementation of successful 
projects by teachers. Key features of this program are: 

 
• Grants of up to $3000 will be presented for projects carried out within the current school year 
• Selection of recipients will be made by a Grant Review Panel made up of educators and 

community representatives 
• Grants will be presented at the November 12th School Board meeting 
• Receipts and evaluation for project expenses should be completed and returned to REP by June 1st 

of the school year in which the grant was awarded. 
 
CRITERIA FOR SELECTION 
The Grants Review Panel will read each application without knowledge of the school and make 
judgments based on the following criteria (which are contained in the scoring rubric): 

• Project fosters an expanded educational experience, whether subject specific or interdisciplinary 
• Grant budget supports the project 
• Project engages significant numbers of students, affects classroom experience, and may also 

involve parents/community members 
• Evaluation criteria are clear 

 
GUIDELINES 

• Project should present clear and concise statements of goals and objectives 
• Applications should be completed with care, edited and proofread 
• Use the original application 
• Do NOT alter or reformat application-if you do so the application is void 
• The project evaluation form, receipts from expenditures, photos and any press releases MUST be 

submitted to REP by June 1, 2019 
• Evaluation must be received if you wish to apply in the future 

 
Your Principal MUST Sign Application 

(Please print a copy of your application for your records.) 

Send application electronically to Suzi Billdt, Grants Chairwoman at sbilldt2@gmail.com                                                                                                                                                                         
or through RUSD mail to Tish Velazquez – RUSD Ed Services. Attention: REP Grants for Schools  

If you have questions, please contact REP Grants Chairwoman Suzi Billdt at sbilldt2@gmail.com     

   Awards will be presented at the November 12th School Board Meeting 


